
Intern and Clinical Teacher of the Year announced for 2015 
 

On Tuesday 2 February, Charlies’ medical staff gathered before the Grand 
Round to hear the presentations of the Intern and Clinical Teacher of the Year 
Awards for 2015. 

 

The EF Haywood Prize acknowledges Dr Ted Haywood, a well-known 
physician and a great clinical teacher, and is awarded annually to the best 
clinical teacher of the year. 

 

The winner of the EF Haywood Prize for 2015 was Professor Peter 
Friedland. Peter was recognised for his passion for his work. Many 
nominators commented that Peter was highly approachable to junior staff, 
an excellent teacher who lead by example and always made education of 
our future doctors a priority. 

 
 

 

Professor Peter Friedland (left) with Dr 
Ted Haywood (centre) and Director 
Postgraduate Medical Education Dr 
Hadley Markus. 

 
The EF Haywood Prize aims to 
encourage better clinical teaching by 
doctors in clinical situations and to 
reinforce clinical teaching as a valued 
professional activity. The emphasis is on 
teaching by clinicians in clinical settings, 
to help junior colleagues learn the art and 
science of medicine. 

 
 
 

One nominator said that Peter’s approach to medicine, family and a 
balanced life was hugely useful, adding: “His approach to the stresses of 
work, expectations, patients and seniors taught me more than any tutorial 
ever could.” 

 
Another said: “His bedside manner had a lasting impression on patients 
and taught me a lot about talking to patients.” 

 


